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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

        

                   
               

In the village of Ciumeghiu our foundation has been working over 10 years to help the Gypsy 

population. Our contact person in the area is Gheorghe Andrasi called "Ghita" who himself is a 

Gypsy. If one measures by Swedish standards his family would be lacking, but by Gypsy standards 

they feel blessed since their two adult children have work. Together with several churches Ghita 

helps the Gypsies in the surrounding areas to raise their standard of living.  He has visited areas 

nearby the village of Ciumeghiu and he has sent us some pictures that break our hearts when 

seeing the living conditions of the people there. Our organization does not have a school or food 

project in Ciumeghiu, but we arrange auxiliary transports that deliver needed shoes, clothing and 

Christmas gifts. We have now fulfilled the wishes of Ghita by purchasing a soil cultivator that can    

be used in Ciumeghiu and the surrounding area so they can grow potatoes, vegetables and the like.  The new cultivator
                    

                              
   

       
Dana and Nuti have sent us the photos below. They tell us that the weather conditions in Floresti have been minus 

20C with no indoor heat. Some are without proper warm outer clothing so they use bathrobes as coats instead. Using 

the funding provided by the foundation Dana and Nuti have distributed needed medicine to those who are sick. 

         
 

Heartfelt thanks from SB Foundation and those of us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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